
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
24 June 2019 
 
 

 
 
Dear
 

 
I refer to your request for information received on 24 May 2019.  Your request has been considered 
under the Local Government Official Information and Meetings Act 1987 (LGOIMA) and I provide the 
following information. 
 
Precise Salary of the CE for the 2017/18 financial year 
 
As contained on page 51 of the Annual Report 2017/18, the remuneration for the Chief Executive was 
$326,124. The Annual Report 2017/18 can be found here.  
 
Precise salary of the CE for the current (2018/19) financial year 
 
The final figures will be available on publication of the 2018/19 Annual Report later in the year. 
 
If you have any queries regarding this information please contact Mark Lester, Group Manager 
Corporate Services on 06 3660 999 or email: markl@horowhenua.govt.nz. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
David Clapperton 
Chief Executive 

https://www.horowhenua.govt.nz/Council/Annual-Reports
mailto:markl@horowhenua.govt.nz



